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Mai Vang

From: Leanna Shaff
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 1:47 PM
To: Mai Vang
Cc: Mitchell Imbertson; Der Vue
Subject: RE: 251 Maria Unit 3

Per ClaudeƩe from Xcel: as of 1:40 pm today, it has not been reconnected. 
 
Leanna Shaff, CBO, CFI 
Fire Safety Supervisor 
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
Department of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson St, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651.266.8980  
leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
www.StPaul.gov 

 

 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 11:53 AM 
To: Leanna Shaff <leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Mitchell Imbertson <mitchell.imbertson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Der Vue <Der.Vue@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 251 Maria Unit 3 
 
Can you confirm if the electricity is back on for hearing tomorrow?  Thanks. 
 
Mai 


